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BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL 

HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL 

Diwali 

To all who celebrate Diwali, wishing 

you a Diwali that brings you 

happiness, prosperity and joy to 

you and all your family.  Thank you 

Niyam for sharing his amazing 

Rangoli pattern.   

“This piece of art is made up from lots of 

different colours.  It can be big or small 

and is made from rice or powder.  

Sometimes people make them with chalk 

on the ground.  It is an Indian style 

pattern, I started from the middle and 

worked my way out.  In India they make 

Rangoli patterns on the floor for the day 

of Diwali.” From Niyam  

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends.  

Today has been amazing!  We have had so much fun raising money 

for Children in Need.  The children arrived this morning buzzing with 

excitement and have thoroughly enjoyed the day.  Thank you Year 6 

for organising the event.  The children made videos for other year 

groups explaining the games and activities for them to take part in.  

Well done Year 6, we are really proud of how you led today!   

We hope you enjoyed our Virtual Parents’ Evening, it certainly was 

different! We would be interested to hear how you found it.  Thank you 

to those who have already given feedback.  I know the staff enjoyed 

the experience.  Parents’ Evening, a fire drill and Children in Need all in 

one week!  Our teachers certainly deserve a rest this weekend.  

You will have seen we have sent out our Draft RSE Policy and 

information about the new RSE curriculum.  You will also see a Parent 

Consultation Survey that can be used for your comments.  There is a 

banner on the website and you can find the link there.  Please speak 

to Miss Bossman if you would like to discuss anything further.     

Please remember we have a box on the wall outside the office for any 

paperwork that needs to be given in to school.  The box is checked 

daily by office staff.  If you do need to come to the office, please 

wear a mask.  Also if your child would like to change from school 

dinners to a packed lunch, or visa versa, it is very important you email 

the office to notify us.  This will avoid unnecessary charges.  Please can 

we also remind parents and carers that only 1 adult should be bringing 

children to school.  This means there are less adults on site and allows 

for more distancing.  

Have a wonderful weekend. Mrs Nairne 



The children have 

been thinking of 

those who have 

died during wars.  It 

is important to take 

time to think about 

what others have 

done for us.   

 

 

Today is Children in Need.  We 

gave money to the people who 

need it.  



Please remember to buy your raffle 

tickets for The Big Christmas Raffle.  

We have lots of fantastic prizes on 

offer.  Thank you to those who have 

donated prizes.  We really 

appreciate your support. 

We are also looking forward to our 

Online Quiz.  Your ticket will include 

a bottle of wine and a discount 

code for a Papa John’s Pizza!   

Please book your tickets online. 

It is great to have fun whilst 

supporting our school.  The children 

really do benefit from the money 

raised.   

   


